
Green Day 

 

On 29th June, we held a Green Day in school which involved all the children bringing in a specific plant 

which would be incorporated down at the train station.  

 

During the morning, Year 5 and 6 went down and planted all 200 of them! They did a fantastic job. 

 

   
 

   
 

We would like to say a huge thank you to all the children who brought in a plant. It has turned the 

site from a blanket of soil to a garden of Eden!  

 

 
 

                                                 


